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Golf Is Back

WELCOME BACK

In light of the governments welcome announcement that
all golf courses will open as from Wednesday 2
December 2020, the casual booking sheet for
Wednesday has been released.

Members who previously booked and were removed,
have now been reinstated,
Please check your booking.

Unfortunately we will have to wait until the PM's tier
announcement on Thursday to see if the clubhouse
reopens.

We are however ready and waiting to welcome you back.

England Golf

Industry members in the All-Party Parliamentary Group
for Golf have welcomed the Prime Minister’s
announcement today (23 November) that golf clubs and
other facilities in England may reopen from 2 December.

The announcement paves the way for golf to return at all
COVID-19 alert levels within the Rule of Six, permitting
fourball play without restriction on number of
households.

for more information from EG click on the read more
button below.
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